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I started as a research associate in January 2007 in the C-AD department, 
working on both RHIC and the US-LARP (LHC Accelerator Research Program) 
collaboration. I was also involved in the RHIC operation shifts for machine 
development. As for my work within US-LARP, I’m working on various scenarios 
for luminosity upgrade, to improve the efficiency of the LHC collisions. 
 
Having been on the “user” side of ASAP, since the board is being replaced, I 
thought I would apply for it so that new members can experience it the same way 
I did: a nice, friendly place to share quality time with other post-docs and/or 
graduate students.  


